
 Revised Annual Meeting of Holme St Cuthbert Parish Council held on Wednesday 
19 July 2017 in Holme St Cuthbert Hall at 8.20pm

Present: Chairman Mrs M Knoery, vice chairman Mr R Armstrong, Mr P Gibbons. 
Mr S Routledge and Mrs L J Housby clerk

Apologies: Mr C Strick, Mr J Molyneux and PCSO P Nichol

Minutes of the meeting held on 18 May 2016 were proposed a correct record by Mrs 
Knoery all in favour
Chairman's Report:Disaster Emergency Plan meeting 27 September 2017
Community Project Newtown Pond is almost finished

Financial Report:
Clerk/RFO stated healthy balance, have kept within the Parish Precept which has not 
increased, trying to keep spending within limits from last annual report – Bus Service
did not require any financial help as was requested, company did not renew its 
contract, new bus provider will revise service

There being no further business the meeting closed at 8.40pm the next meting 
provisionally book for 16 May 2018 at 8.00 pm  


